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May 1, 2008 (Agenda) 
 
Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street, Room 403 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

UCSB Long Range Development Plan  
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION   
 
It is recommended the Commission receive a presentation by representatives of the University of 
California, Santa Barbara regarding the Long Range Development Plan for the University.  
 
DISCUSSION  
 
The University of California Santa Barbara (UCSB) has released drafts of its proposed Long 
Range Development Plan (LRDP) and accompanying EIR.  Since University plans are relevant 
to projections of local government boundaries and services, we thought the Commission would 
benefit from a presentation regarding the LRDP.   
 
This is especially true given the Commission’s recent public hearings regarding the 
unincorporated territory located between the cities of Goleta and Santa Barbara and the fact that 
the Commission has yet to adopt a sphere of influence for the City of Goleta. 
 
We appreciate the willingness of UCSB personnel to devote their time to make a presentation.  
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 

Commissioners:   John Fox, Chair    Joe Centeno  Dick DeWees  Brooks Firestone  Martin Mariscal    Bob Orach  Larry 
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